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This Week at Wheatfield 

There has been lots of activity around school this week. Class 1E led a fantastic assembly this 

morning in front of the whole school and their families. They spoke up clearly and shared their 

thoughts with confidence. A big well done to each and every one of them.  
 

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Grounds Day Volunteers 

A big thank you to the large group of 

volunteers who turned out to work on the 

school grounds last Saturday.  

They made a great start on clearing the area 

around the allotment and ponds. We are 

lucky to be a school with such extensive 

grounds – the only downside is that it takes a 

lot of work to keep on top of the plant and 

weed growth! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our volunteers are planning to meet up at 

least four times a year and have pencilled in 

February for their next gathering. If you would 

like to be part of future events, please let us 

know. We would also love to hear from 

anyone who could provide some regular time 

to help return the allotment to its former glory! 

Year 6 Visit to Life Skills Centre 

On Friday 17th November, Y6 participated in a 

spectacular school trip, held at Bristol’s 

Lifeskills Centre. “It was realistic and probably 

the best trip we’ve been on,” quoted Manjari 

and Honey. On the day, we learnt how to 

make emergency calls, how to get out of a 

burning house and much more. Rhea and 

Sophie stated, “We learnt fabulous skills for life 

in an unforgettable way!” Thank you to the 

Lifeskills Centre team for the all of the work 

that they do.  

Report by Sophie, Honey, Manjari and Rhea 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To find out more about the centre, visit: 

http://lifeskills-bristol.org.uk/ 

 
Young Mathematicians Award 

Massive congratulations to the 

team of children from Year 6 

who took part in the National 

Young Mathematician Awards 

a couple of weeks ago.  

They have successfully made it through to the 

next round of the competition and will take 

part in the regional finals on Wednesday 29th 

November. We wish them lots of luck. 

Children in Need Total 

Thank you to everyone who 

came out to support Children in 

Need last week. I am pleased to 

report that we will be sending a 

cheque for £357.62 on behalf of Wheatfield 

Primary. This, combined with the efforts of 

many schools, nurseries and community 

groups will help to further bolster the £50 

million raised on Children in Need night.  

We learnt about the dangers of entering 

building sites by exploring the display above. 

http://lifeskills-bristol.org.uk/
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Dates for Term (new dates are highlighted) 

Date Event 

Thurs 30th Nov / Fri 1st Dec (8.45 – 9.15) Look at Writing Learning Event – families can visit classes 

Wednesday 6th December Friend’s Christmas Disco 

Monday 11th December @ 9.30am KS2 Concert for Y3 & 4 families 

Tuesday 12th December @ 9.30am Infant nativity for families of RC / 1B / 2CM 

Wednesday 13th December @ 9.30am KS2 Concert for Y5 & 6 families 

Thursday 14th December @ 9.30am Infant nativity for families of RM / 1E / 2M 

Friday 15th December Final day of term 

Tuesday 2nd January 2018 Term 3 begins 

 

This Week’s Awards 

Congratulations to the recipients of our Values and Achievosaur Awards. 

 Values Achievosaur   Values Achievosaur 

RM Oscar Lukemaan  RC Bilal Ismaeel 

1B Ninoshka John  1E Miley Cooper 

2M Jannat Mia  2CM Joseph L Ella T 

3G Lottie Tyler  3D Benjamin Mohamed 

4M Owen  Evie  4P Sam Caitlin 

5B Jack M Matthew  5M Ben Grace 

6G Ethan Spencer  6W Pratham Harry M 

 

New Outdoor Notice Boards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You may have spotted the two new outdoor 

notice boards which have recently been 

installed. We now have four boards covering 

different areas of the school and will use these 

to display posters and messages (rather than 

sticking things up in windows). Please try to 

check these regularly. Thank you.  

Christmas Disco 

The Friends will be holding a Christmas Disco 

on Wednesday 6th December. The times for 

each Key Stage are as follows: 
 

Key Stage 1 (5.00 – 6.15pm) 

Key Stage 2 (6.30 – 7.45pm) 
 

Tickets are now on sale through School 

Gateway and are limited in number so we 

would advise you to book your tickets as soon 

as possible. The Friends will be joined by a 

number of staff so it should be a great event.  

 

Key Stage 2 Concert 

This year’s KS2 Christmas performance will be 

based on the theme of ‘What Christmas 

Means To Me’. It will be a concert of songs 

and music for you to enjoy. The dates of the 

concert are listed below.  

MS Christmas Fair 

The MS Centre will be holding a Christmas Fair 

on Saturday 3rd December (11am – 3pm). 

Entry is free and there will be a range of stalls 

and activities including Santa’s Grotto.  
 

We are trying to build some strong links with 

the centre as our closest neighbours. The 

centre does some excellent work and, as a 

registered charity, relies one hundred percent 

on fundraising to stay open. I hope you might 

be able to turn out and support them.  

mailto:office@wheatfieldprimary.com
http://www.wheatfieldprimary.com/

